
Stop press - Badminton for Year 5 and 6 

 

Year 5 and 6 will be going to the Memorial Hall on the dates listed below for badminton lessons. We thought 

it would be a great place for them to learn about the game and play using the court and net there. Mr Ayre will 

be teaching them and they will also be accompanied by a member of staff from school. It is vital that your 

child has the correct PE kit and coat in school.  

 

The children will be going during the afternoon on the following dates: 

• Tuesday 10th October 

• Wednesday 18th October 

• Monday 30th October 

• Monday 6th November 

• Monday 13th November 

• Monday 20th November 

• Monday 27th November 

• Tuesday 5th December 

 

 

Thanks 

Mrs Middlemore 
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